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St Margaret's C of E
Primary School

Newsletter
Attendance for the week ending 03/11/21:   92.46%

A U T U M N  2  W E E K  4

Dear All,

Another week of packed learning at St Margaret's! As I write, I can hear Year 1 learning about what

variables affect the growth of plants in Science and why Miss Rayner's plant hadn't grown! I can see Year 2

engrossed in their Astronomy Workshop where an astronaut is answering all of their questions about

space. In addition to this, the Year 3 and 5 children have been working hard in their drumming sessions

and lots of staff have been heard commenting on how wonderful it has been to watch their confidence grow

when they are performing. 

In the coming days, you will receive further information about the EYFS and Y1 Nativity, our Carols by

Candlelight concert and your children will be able to let you know which Courageous Advocacy community

project they are taking part in before the Christmas break. 

As I am sure you are aware, Covid 19 cases are, again, beginning to rise. I would like to politely remind you

to wear your face coverings during collection and drop off times and only visit the school office if

absolutely necessary. All queries can be answered by ringing the school office on 020 8954 4003 where an

office member of staff will be happy to assist you. 

I would like to conclude with a quote around keeping each other safe, 'The name of the Lord is a strong

tower; The righteous runs into it and is safe.' Proverbs 18:10

I look forward to welcoming you all back to school on Monday morning.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Sophie Newman

Head of School



The last day of term before the
Christmas Holidays is:

Monday 20th December at 1:30pm.
Smarties will be as normal for

the mornings only. 
There will be 

NO SMARTIES - after school 
on this day. 

Christmas Holidays

Please pick your
child up promptly

at 1:30pm. 





Well done to the following children for being awarded with 
Stars of the Week on the week ending: 

3rd December 2021



Omotola
Reception

Eyfs Presentation Eyfs Progress

Ks1 Presentation Ks1 Progress

Ks2 Presentation

Hariaksh
Reception

Gabriel
Year 2

Sham
Year 1

Vishahan
Year 4

Ks2 Progress
Estifen
Year 4






Flu immunisations will be
on:




8th December 2021



If you haven't brought your
forms back, please ensure

you do asap. There is a
section on there to fill in even
if you do not want your child

to have it. Please fill it in
either way.

FLU 
IMMUNISATIONSThe next 

School Nurse drop in
session is:




9th December
9am - 10am

NURSE DROP IN

Pantomime
Please ensure you log
onto Parent Pay over
the weekend to make

payment for the 
Dick Whittington

Pantomime which is on: 



Thursday 9th
December



Thank you 

Please check your
emails regularly for

any information,
Newsletters or letters

for your child. 

EMAILS



YearYearYear
222   

Year 2 had a visit from an Astronaut
as part of the Young Transformers
programme to learn all about space.




